
 

This fall the Parish of St. Matthew is launching a 1st-5th grade Children’s 
Choir! If your children like singing at Day Camp, in the car, in the shower or 

anywhere, this fun choir is perfect for them! Practice will be held at 
St. Matthew’s from 3:15pm - 4pm on a TBD weekday starting in September. 
The Children’s Choir will perform in church four times during the school year. 

 
As we search for the perfect person to lead our Children’s Choir, we’d like 

to hear from you. Please help us gauge interest and let us know if your child 
might participate with an email to childrenschoir@stmatthews.com 

- and be sure to list your child’s grade level. 

What do Beyoncé, Katy Perry, 
John Legend, Avril Lavigne, 
Aretha Franklin and Justin 

Timberlake all have in 
common? 

 

They all started singing 
in a church choir! 


